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May 4, 2006 
 
 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
                                          RE:  Docket TC-060432 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We hereby wish to withdraw our current filed tariff increase currently suspended by the 
Commission’s Order 01 dated April 12, 2006. 
 
I am currently out of state and will not return to Washington until late May or early June 
therefore I am unable to devote the time and attention required for this filing.  Moreover, 
with the matter of fare methodology under review by the WUTC, perhaps a later filing is 
appropriate when fare methodology is more certain. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard E. Asche 
President 
 


